
From the Principal's Desk

December 1, 2022

Holy Spirit School
Inspiring Minds/Igniting Hearts

2022/2023
"Joy"

Happy Advent!

Happy Advent! A chill is definitely in the air today and excitement is growing across the school
as all of the activities of the month ramp up! There is a lot of singing and preparation for the
upcoming Christmas performances.

But let us not forget the importance of the season of Advent!

The Advent Season is about reflecting on how we can prepare our hearts and homes for
Christ’s birth in the world as it is today. It is a time for us to remember, through prayer,
reflections, special music, and good deeds what the true meaning of Jesus’ birth is. The Advent
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season invites us to step away from what can be a frenzied time of parties and shopping to
consider how we commemorate the birth of Jesus, one of the holiest times in our faith. It is also
a time to reflect on the triumphant return of Jesus at the second coming. 

I pray that all of our families will look for both small and large ways to celebrate Advent and to
give to those in need through our time, talent, and treasure.

On Monday we began our Advent journey here at school with a prayer service and the blessing
of our Advent wreath. Each week we will gather together to mark the passage of time during
Advent and to focus on the gifts that we were granted with the birth of our Savior.

We also began our learning about and reflecting on the symbols of the Jesse Tree as we travel
through the Old Testament. Each day one of the homerooms adorns our trees with ornaments
telling the story of God and connecting the Advent season with God's faithfulness across the
centuries preceeding the birth of Jesus.

Thank you to those famlies who contributed to the purchase of our new Nativity display!

Trimester 1 report cards for students in grades K-8 will go home tomorrow, Friday, December
2nd.

Tuesday, December 6th is St. Nicholas Day - remember to have students bring an extra shoe
so they can await a treat from St. Nicholas's helpers!

We will attend Mass next week on Thursday, December 8th to celebrate the Feast of the
Immaculate Conception.

On Friday, December 9th, we will have the NJHS Christmas costume dress down day! All
proceeds ($1.00 to participate) will go to benefit Catholic Charities, We Care Week.

The Santa Boutique will be up and running on December 8th and 9th. Volunteers are still
needed for both set up and to help our little shoppers. Check Connect 1 for information!

The next PTO Spirit Gear day is Thursday, December 15th.

Information regarding costumes for the K-4 Christmas musical are in this week's newsletter.
The show is right around the corner! We are completely returning to our pre-COVID show



tradition of having just one production. Be ready for the excitement and fun of a packed
gymnasium!

We hope that you will also join us for the 5th grade's presentation of Night of Nights on
Tuesday, December 20th at 2:00 pm. This a beautiful and solemn telling of the Nativity story
and a wonderful way to take us into the break from school.

(There is ALOT of information below!)

SANTA'S RIDE!!!

Our annual toy drive ends tomorrow,
Friday, December 2nd!

We currently have 379 donated toys.

If each student contributes just one toy we will easily
meet our goal of 500 toys.



Please join us for our annual Giving Mass on Friday, December 2nd.
Members of the Fairfax County Motorcycle Squad will be here to receive the

toys from the children.





Costume and Call Sheet for the Christmas
Musical:

 
    A Miracle On Bethlehem Street

 

The Christmas Performance is December 15th @ 7:00 pm.
Grades K-3: Please bring your child to their room NO EARLIER than 6:15 pm, NO LATER than 6:30 pm.
Grade 4: Please bring your child to their room NO EARLIER than 6:00 pm, NO LATER than 6:15 pm.

The show begins promptly at 7:00 pm. Doors DO NOT open until 6:30pm.
 

Kindergarten- “Sheep”
The Kindergarteners will wear their PE uniform sweatpants and sweatshirts inside out, white socks and



shoes. They will be provided with floppy sheep ears.
 

1st Grade- “Angels”
The 1st Graders will wear their PE uniform sweatpants inside out, with a long sleeve white T - shirt,

white socks and black uniform shoes. They will be provided with halos and wings.
 

2nd Grade- “Camels”
The 2nd Graders will wear brown or khaki pants and long sleeve T shirts, brown socks and shoes. They

will be provided with camel visors!
 

3rd Grade- “Townspeople”
The 3rd Graders will wear long sleeve blue shirts and khaki pants, brown socks and brown shoes. They

will be provided with head scarves to keep them looking Biblical!
 

4th Grade- Main Cast
Please see your child’s Fourth Grade Music Schoology Page regarding costume essentials for the

individual cast member. Details will be posted Thursday December 1.
 

  
If you have any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact Ms. Sanborn at

CSanborn@holyspiritflames.org.
Thank you so much for your cooperation in making this year’s Christmas Musical a beautiful

experience for us all! 





Academic Year 2023/2024

Registration of our current families will begin in early December.

Families who have children who are ready to become Holy Spirit Flames, especially in
either prekindergarten or kindergarten, be sure to contact Mrs. Laclede now so that we
have their names. The online application for new students is open and accessible via

the school website.

-Maureen Ashby
Principal



Upcoming Events:
November 27            – Christmas Tree Sales Started!
December 7               – Christmas Boutique
December 10             – Gingerbread House Decorating
 
PTO Meeting: The November PTO meeting will be on December 13, 2022, at 6:30 pm. This is
a great opportunity to learn about upcoming events, meet fellow parents, and to get involved.
Additionally, the meeting attendance counts towards the PSSC hours. Please join us at the
following link:
https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?
pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09 
Meeting ID: 870 7705 3723              Passcode: 483688
 
Recess Duty: Sign up for recess duty opportunities is now available through:
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3.

 
Connect1: 
If you need more assistance with Connect 1 you can either contact Tom Fields at
PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org or visit https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/gmgujg6pp        

https://holyspiritflames.zoom.us/j/87077053723?pwd=SkJiMEdsWHcvKzdVZC9qN09GdlgrZz09
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/ta43kmlw3
mailto:PTOPSSC@holyspiritflames.org
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/gmgujg6pp


VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED!!!



Santa Boutique
Schedule

Connect 1 Volunteer
Link

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/a0169549-161a-4227-b39b-206c06295bae.docx
https://app.connect1.io/volunteers/b6y9ZP0KM


PTO Board 2022 - 2023
 

President - Christine Ploschke - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Trevor Lowing - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org

Treasurer - Danielle Hetzler - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

 
Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org

Fundraising Coordinator - Toni O'Neill - PTOVPDevelopment@holyspiritflames.org
Homeroom Parent Coordinator - Valerie Overstreet - PTOHomeroomCoordinator@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in
order to perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

Parish Happenings!

mailto:PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org
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Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "December 1, 2022" on the website. For
your convenience, some flyers are repeated.

Family
Folder

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/december-1-2022/


School Flyers:

1. Santa's Ride Toy Drive flyer
2. NJHS Christmas Dress Down Day flyer
3. Santa Boutique flyer
4. PTO Christmas Tree Sale flyer
5. PTO Gingerbread House Decorating flyer
6. K-4 Christmas Musical Costume List flyer
7. Partners in Faith (December) newsletter
8. Family Advent Calendar
9. Diocese of Arlington Tuition Assistance Overview

Parish Flyers:

1. Parish Mass and Confession schedule for Christmas flyer
2. Men's Club Advent Party flyer
3. Squire Roses Children's Advent Party flyer
4. Project Manger Crib Delivery flyer
5. Blessing of the Creche flyer
6. Pancake Breakfast flyer
7. Bible Study flyer
8. Catechism Study flyer
9. ACCA Volunteers flyer

Community Flyers:


